
 

 

 

25 July 2018  

 

Cricket news… 

It’s cricket season! The mini cricket players 

(Grade 1, 2 and 3) will be playing their first 

match this Thursday (26th July) against 

Kruinsig. Please can our players wear the 

correct cricket uniform (white t-

shirts, white shorts and white 

socks). Unfortunately, those 

without the correct dress code will not be permitted to play.  

Upcoming scheduled matches: 

Mini-cricket: Thursday 2 August against Kreft 

Seniors (Gr 4-7): Wednesday 1 August against Cresslawn 

 

Coming or going… 

As we do every year around this time, we are starting to create 

our class lists for 2019 to calculate the exact number of pupils we 

can offer spaces to, and we are already testing for new pupils on 

Saturday. If you are planning on leaving us at the end of 2018, 

please do us the courtesy of dropping us a note. We would like to 

remind you that your contract provides for a whole term’s notice 

period even if you are planning to leave at the conclusion of a 

school year.  

And on the topic of admissions tests, please also remember that siblings do NOT get 

automatic entrance into our school. If you already have a child in Solid Foundations, you 

still need to enrol your second (or third) child and go through the interview or test 

procedure.  

We currently have about 6 spaces remaining open for Grade RRR and 9 spaces open for 

Grade RR 2019. Please don’t wait to enrol your child! 

 

Mickey Mouse reading programme… 

Don’t forget to return your book bags tomorrow.  

Please give us feedback if any of the books in your bag are 

damaged… 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform 

 

Netball news… 

Netball practice for Grade 6 and 7 will start at 13h40 and finish at 14h20 

this Thursday (26 July). 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/viewform


 

Classifieds… 

 The East Rand Youth Orchestra will be performing their annual Concerto Festival on 

Sunday at the new Arts and Cultural Centre of St Dunstan’s College in Benoni. 

Tickets are available through Webticket at R70 per ticket.  

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Solid Foundations Staff  


